
 

 
 

Exercise: 
 

CRITICAL INFRASTRUCTURE SYSTEMS IN THE ERA OF  
ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE 

"ATTACK SCENARIO AND RESPONSE TO CYBER INCIDENTS" 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
The Center for Risk Analysis and Crisis Management, together with the 
National CERT of the Republic of Serbia and the Cyber Security Network 
Foundation, is pleased to announce a cyber incident response exercise. The 
exercise will be held on October 18th 2024, as part of the International 
Conference "Critical Infrastructure Systems in the Era of Artificial 
Intelligence." 
 
This exercise will, for the first time, integrate the technical, organizational, and 
communication aspects of incident response, with role assignments based on 
participant affinities. Therefore, representatives of critical infrastructure systems can 
participate in the exercise regardless of their field of education. Accordingly, the aim 
of the exercise is to provide participants with an understanding of the complexity and 
various aspects of incident response, as well as to emphasize the importance of 
collaboration among participants. 
 
The exercise is primarily intended for representatives of critical infrastructure 
systems, but it will also be beneficial for anyone involved in the incident response 
process within their organization. Interested participants should register as soon 
as possible, and no later than September 13, indicating whether they are 
interested in a technical or organizational role in the exercise. After registration, 
participants will receive an additional questionnaire to determine their precise role in 
the exercise. 
 
The organizers reserve the right to select candidates in case of a large number of 
registrations. All candidates will receive timely information about the exercise and 
their role after registration. 
 
Organizer 
 

Contact email: caruk06@gmail.com 

 


